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Monday 27th November 2023 

Aladdin pantomime visit 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have been invited once again, to the annual pantomime performed by Boston college 
students. This event is always a great opportunity to expose our students to live theatre, 
story and a wonderful festive treat to enjoy. 

On Tuesday 5th December (Years 3) and Thursday 7th December (Years 4 and 5) pupils will 
be visiting the Sam Newsom Music Centre to watch the pantomime of Aladdin performed 
by Boston College students. 

There will be a £1.20 contribution to cover transport costs for this event. The pupils will be 
accompanied at all times by staff from Boston West Academy and each year group will have 
their own performance.  

Tuesday 5th Year 3 will watch an afternoon performance. 

Thursday 7th Year 4 in the morning and Year 5 will watch an afternoon performance. 

Children will eat lunch as normal at school and will be back for normal collection time. 

 We ask for payment by Monday 4th December please. 

              If you have any further questions, please get in touch. 

              Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah O’ Connell 

 
 
 


